
         St. Linus Church,           

            Bath, Ontario 
                                          Telephone: 613-352-5832 

                     Pastor: Father Tim Shea 

          Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 

      Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview     

      Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

      Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009)  

                                                www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/     

                                      Sunday, April 2, 2017 

                                       Fifth Sunday in Lent 
 

The month of April is dedicated to the Holy Spirit. 
 

Prayer Quilts: As small hand tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If 
someone you know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary 
Dupel at (613) 389-6104. There is no charge for these quilts. 
 

Domino Theatre: Once again, St. Linus Church in Bath is hosting our very popular theatre night. We 
extend an invitation to all parishioners and their friends to join us. This year, we are sponsoring the 
heartwarming comedy Steel Magnolias.  It will be on:  Wednesday June 14 @ 7:30 pm at the Domino 
Theatre, 52 Church Street, Kingston (Portsmouth Village). Tickets for the play are still only $15 per 
person. This includes a delicious sweet table with coffee or juice during the intermission.Tickets can be 
obtained by calling Wendy Joiner at (613) 352-5094  OR  Steve Quinn at (613) 634-2660.If you are 
phoning for tickets, please clearly state your name, phone number and number of tickets required.These 
outings have been very popular events and sold out in the past. We hope to see you there !!. 
 

Stations of the Cross: Friday, April 7, at 7:00pm at St. Linus 
 

Seven Last Words – Good Friday, April 14: On Good Friday, April 14, from 12 noon to 2 p.m. at St. 
Mary’s Cathedral, the students of Newman House will be leading the Seven Last Words devotion – 
readings, meditations and music which prayerfully recall the seven times that Jesus speaks from the 
Cross. Father Raymond J. de Souza will preach the meditations on the theme, “This Year Has Many 
Centuries”, reflecting on significant anniversaries that fall in 2017 – 500 years since the Reformation, 150 
years since Confederation, 100 years since the Fatima apparitions, 50 years since the Six Day War 
reshaped the Middle East.  

 

Chism Mass: The annual celebration of the Chrism Mass is a special gathering of representatives and 
priests from all parishes in the Archdiocese of Kingston. During this Mass, to be held at St. Mary's 
Cathedral on at April 11, all priests and deacons will renew their ordination promises. Also, at this Mass 
Archbishop O'Brien will bless and provide the sacramental oils used by each parish throughout the year. 
This is a very spiritual uplifting for attendees. We are seeking 2 volunteers from our parishioners to attend 
and receive the holy oils on our behalf. Please contact Steve Quinn at (613)634-2660 if you wish to 
represent St. Linus parish. 

  

Day of Reflection: “Nurturing Relationship with Jesus:  Praying the Psalms” Mon Apr 24, 9-3pm. The 
Psalms are the ancient prayer book of the Hebrew people. As such, Jesus would have been infinitely 
familiar with them. As a young lad, he would have learned them in the bosom of his family. They were on 
his lips at key moments in his life. As we briefly explore the various emotions and styles of the psalms, we 
can come to a deep appreciation of how the psalms might impact our own lives. Call to register by Mon 
Apr 10 / Cost: $25.  Providence Spirituality Centre 613-542-8826 
 

Adoration And Benediction Of The Blessed Sacrament: Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed 
Sacrament is held at Blessed Sacrament every first Friday at 10:00am. The next Adoration is April 7. 
 

Thank you: Darlene Boucher would like to thank all parishioners for their prayers during her recent 
illness. She still has a few treatments that are scheduled over the next month, but is feeling much better 
and hopes to be able to return to Church in the near future. 

 

Masses: April 2 mass is for Margaret Phelan, requested by Tom and Carm English.  

 

Volunteers: 
Lector   April 9  Jane Leduc-Potter  
Eucharistic Minister April 9 & 16 Maureen Eaton 
Church Preparation April  Dora & Roger Burke  
Ministers of Hospitality April 9  Zena & Kevin Hinch     
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